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Comments: Alternative 4 appears to be less intrusive than the others, allowing visitors a more geniune Alaskan

experience. 

PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE no motorized boats and their associated dock facilities! Let locals and tourists alike

enjoy the sounds of nature and keep the waters clean.

The new welcome center on the old pavillion location and the skybridge to the old visitor center will block the

view we look forward to when we drive out to the glacier. Sometimes in bad weather it's nice to just drive by to

see the glacier or bring people by to see if who don't have time to get out and trek past the infrastructure. Can't

this be located in a less intrusive place? If food is served there we will have a bear problem. 

Alternative 3 lakeshore trail looks attractive but can't it be a narrower trail similar to the current moraine ecology

trail rather than a 14-foot wide raised trail?

I don't see any need for increased trailhead parking for the Dredge Lake area. The existing facilities serve the

locals well and I don't think increased use should be promoted. Please let's try to keep the paving to a minimum!

 

Keep in mind that future tourist numbers may be affected by limits on cruise ships that are likely to come.

 

I'm sure you've heard the comments about paving paradise and putting up a parking lot. We need to accomodate

our visitors but let's try to keep it as real for them as we can.

 

 

 


